
 

Sunday 13th September 2020 

For Your Prayers  
ú Praise God for the opportunity to reopen face to face services at 

Trinity.  Give thanks for the skills we have within Trinity to get the 
service online too and pray it all runs smoothly and will be a blessing 
to our whole community. 

ú Pray that the measures coming into force tomorrow will help curb 
the spread of the virus and numbers of cases will fall again. 

ú Continue to pray for those who have recently been bereaved and for 
those going through medical tests or expecting surgery. 

ú Pray for those whose mental health has suffered during lockdown 
and those who live alone.  

ú Pray for people to come forward to help with Just Women and the 
YP Team. 
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Trinity Diary 
Monday 14th September 1 - 3.30 pm  Foodbank 
Friday 19th September 10.30 - 12.30 Foodbank  
Sunday 20th September 10.30 am Morning Service 

Welcome to Trinity! 

From 10am Zoom meeting led by David Linley; details in Kerry’s email to you. 

10.30 am Speaker: Andy Banks Reading: Mark 1: 1 - 8 

‘Jesus’ Identity: Scripture’s Identity’  

                Click here to watch the service streamed live: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8vTabe_7Y0_2Ka7BtCdRUQ  

Please be patient with us and any technical difficulties as we transfer from pre-recorded services to live streaming. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN INDIA? 

From David Linley: 

Many of you will know that I’m Chair of El Shaddai, a charity 
involved in rescuing and working with destitute families and 
street children in Goa, India.  

This year there’s a great opportunity to get to know more about 
what we do by joining our Annual Meeting. It’s usually held down 
in Devon but this time it’s happening online - this Saturday (19th) 
beginning at 2.00pm on YouTube and then followed by a get 
together on Zoom. You’ll find all the details on our website: 
https://www.elshaddaisupportuk.org/      It would be lovely to see 
you! 

Special Thanks 

Thank you to everyone who has helped support people through this last six months when 
we have all been away from church, especially our ‘Buddies’ and Janet and Elaine, who 
have supported many of our Trinity family with deliveries of home-made cakes each 
week.  Thank you to our band members, who have done a wonderful job of leading our 
worship digitally, and to Leo and Phil for ensuring that the services reached us, as well as 
for all the ongoing work that Leo is currently involved in to enable us to transfer to live 
streaming. 

Thank you to two long-serving workers who are stepping down from their roles after many 
years: to Marie for her singing and to Angela for her leading of Just Women. 

Lastly, thank you to Dave, Rob and Andrew for their work to enable the manse 
refurbishment to begin on 21st September. 

We will be holding 
another prayer 
day on Saturday 
26th September.  
Look out for the 
email in the next 
few days. 

 

MANSE UPDATE 

Debbie has now left to take up residence near Chelmsford; Terry 
will be following on, on Saturday (19th) September.  We thank 
them both so much for their ministry among us and wish them 
God's rich blessings as they establish a new life together.  Work 
is due to begin on the manse on Monday 21st September, and is 
scheduled to take up to 19 weeks to complete.  


